
WASHINGTON POLICE PENSION BOARD 
301 WALNUT STREET 

WASHINGTON, IL  61571 
 

NOTICE OF MEETING CHANGE 
 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that the Washington Police Pension Board has 
rescheduled its January 27, 2025 Quarterly Meeting to be held on Monday, 

February 3, 2025.  The meeting will be held at the Washington Police 
Department’s Conference Room located at 115 West Jefferson Street at 8:30 a.m. 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  


